

LIBERTY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

THE LION'S ROAR

AUGUST 2025

- Scholarship
- Discipleship
- Relationship

NOTE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT

Dear Liberty Christian Families,

Welcome to a brand new school year at Liberty Christian School! I am filled with excitement as we begin the 2025–2026 school year together as a school family. Whether you are a returning student or new to Liberty, we are so glad you are here.

Our theme this year is "Unleashed," based on 2 Corinthians 10:3-5, which reminds us that "though we walk in the flesh, we are not waging war according to the flesh. For the weapons of our warfare are not of the flesh but have divine power to destroy strongholds. We destroy arguments and every lofty opinion raised against the knowledge of God, and take every thought captive to obey Christ." This is more than a slogan—it's a call to spiritual boldness, to be unleashed from fear, distraction, and anything that holds us back from living out our Godgiven purpose. We want our students to fully embrace the gifts and calling God has placed on their lives, engaging their minds and hearts in pursuit of truth and excellence.

At Liberty, our mission remains clear: to provide an excellent education grounded in biblical truth in a Christ-centered community. This year, we renew our determination to pursue excellence in all things—academics, athletics, arts, relationships, and spiritual growth—not for our own recognition, but to honor and glorify God.



Ask a Kindergartener

WHAT ARE YOU MOST EXCITED ABOUT FOR KINDERGARTEN

- "Staying in school, 'cause I love school"- Naomi. D
- "My Mamaw is my PE and recess teacher"- Tinsley N.

IF YOUR BACKPACK COULD TALK, WHAT WOULD IT SAY TO YOU EVERY MORNING?

- "It would wake me up and tell me it's time to go to school."- Everett P.
- "You'll have a good day." Michael S.

IF YOU COULD BE INVISIBLE FOR A DAY, WHAT WOULD YOU DO?

- "I would get my lunch box and go to the park" Orbri M.
- "I would try to go to a science place to get back to normal." Jackson W

As we partner with you in your child's journey, we are praying for a year filled with joy, growth, challenge, and transformation. I encourage you to be engaged, stay connected, and cover our students, staff, and families in prayer throughout the year. Together, we will see God do great things.

CORINTHIANS 10:3-5

In Christ,

Mr. Adam Freeman
Superintendent
Liberty Christian School



LIBERTY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

THE LION'S ROAR

AUGUST 2025

- Scholarship
- **Discipleship**
- Relationship

BACK TO SCHOOL!

Classes started back on August 7th. We've hosted Classroom Connections, new family and secondary student orientations, a Back to School Picnic, and Lions' Success Night. We look forward to continuing to build relationships within the Liberty family as we grow through the year.



Classroom **Connections Orientations**



Students met their teachers, saw their classrooms and brought in school supplies as they started off the year. New families met with their respective Principals/Directors to learn more about the year, and secondary students had a special orientation outlining the upcoming year.







Events

school with a Back to School picnic on the hill at Hillcrest. Mark your calendars for these

- **PM**
- October 25th: Dan's Fish Fry



LIBERTY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

THE LION'S ROAR

AUGUST 2025

- Scholarship
- Discipleship
- Relationship

ATHLETICS

Fall sports season is here! Our students are participating in Varsity and middle school soccer and volleyball this year. Games will start next week.

- We are still looking for a few 5th-8th grade soccer players!
- Subscribe to Eventlink for the most up to date information.
- Are you interested in being an athletic sponsor? Please contact the office if you are interested in sponsorship personally or for your business.

Thank you to our coaches, players, and supporters for encouraging us this season.

Watch
ParentSquare or
the Liberty
Christian Lions
Athletics
Facebook page for
more information
on upcoming
athletic events!

Fine Arts

Secondary students are participating in Worship Arts this year while elementary students are gearing up to start Choir Cubs (1st-3rd grade) and Lions of Judah Choir (4th-6th grade). Drama club will also be returning this year!

STAFF HIGHLIGHTS



Mrs. Olson came to us with significant experience in Early Childhood Education. She is one of the first teachers to arrive and one of the last to leave. She is creative, patient, and has a sincere passion to see her students grow. We enjoy her easygoing personality and her humor. Thanks for your hard work, Mrs. Olson!



Mr. Osselear is one of the student's favorite teachers. He is amazing at building relationships, truly cares for each student, and is an amazing humanities teacher. He is also a valued member of the school's leadership team.



Give Today!

Would you consider supporting the mission and vision here at Liberty? We are equipping students with biblical truth so that they can passionately impact the world for Christ. Your financial support helps us in advancing the gospel right here in Madison County!

Click to Support

UPCOMING EVENTS

8/21-22 High School Retreat

8/23 Middle School Madness9/1 No School - Labor Day

9/6 Family Movie Night - Lilo & Stitch

9/8 Picture Day (All campuses)9/12 Bonfire/S'mores & Worship Night

9/26 E-Learning & Parent/Teacher Conferences

10/6-10 Soccer Sectionals

10/13-17 Fall Break

10/14-18 Volleyball Sectionals

10/25 Dan's Fish Fry

10/31 E-Learning/Staff Professional Development

11/14 Veteran's Day Chapel

LINKS

Apply Now!

Athletics

Family Portal

FAQs

Schedule a Tour

Visit our Website

Volunteer Application